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Do not do away with minimum parking requirements!

Doing so only benefits developers, not the citizens of Salem. I am sick and tired of being asked to pay for parking
downtown, to accept increases in utility taxes, and to be asked for a $300 million bond(which I voted for) only to be
slapped in the face, by a City Council I voted for, with giveaways to developers under the pretense of environmental
concern. Downtown does not need added pressure for the few parking spaces available to the public. If a developer
wants to build downtown, the developer should have the money to provide parking for the building residences.
Cynthia Jones
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